Attention New Families:

I am the The Welcome Wagon coordinator and I am here to help your
family's transition to our school and our community. William Brooks
would like to help your child feel more at ease, as well as provide
you, as parents, with a valuable network.

If you are interested over the summer to meet other families in the
community, we can arrange a casual meet-up to help familiarize you
with important events, such as the following:
e orientations
e open houses
back-to-school activities
discuss school routines
extracurricular activities
community resources

If interested or have any questions about our school, please reach out
to me at Suzywatson247@yahoo.com or 719-452-1232,

We are here to ensure that your family feels welcome, supported, and
connected as you embark on this exciting new chapter. We can't wait
to meet you and your child.

Warmest regards,

Suzy Watson,
Welcome Wagon Coordinator,
William Brooks Elementary © ®




